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Consultation Arrangements 

Caroline Le Couteur MLA, ACT Greens Member for Murrumbidgee, invites your feedback and 
submissions on the proposals in this paper and the exposure draft of the Crimes (Invasion of 
Privacy) Amendment Bill 2017.  

We would like to hear feedback from all relevant sectors of the community, including 
community and legal services specialising in violence against women and the LGBTIQ+ 
community, law reform and enforcement advocates, and the general public.  

Submissions and comments should be sent to:  

The Office of Caroline Le Couteur MLA 
The ACT Legislative Assembly 
196 London Circuit 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 

PH: 02 6205 1941 
EM: lecouteur@parliament.act.gov.au 

The consultation period is from 2 June 2017 to close of business on 28 July 2017. 

 

 

 

 

 

Important note regarding your privacy: 

Confidentiality: please note that if you are providing a submission on the exposure draft Bill 
you will be required to clearly indicate if any or all of the submission is confidential. In the 
absence of a clear indication that a submission is intended to be confidential we will treat the 
submission as non-confidential. 

Non-confidential submissions may be made available to any person or organisation on request 
during or following the completion of the consultation period. 

Confidential submissions may include personal or sensitive information where privacy is 
required. Any request for access to a confidential submission is determined in accordance with 
the Freedom of Information Act 1989, which has provisions designed to protect sensitive 
information given in confidence. 

Anonymous submissions may be accepted, but we reserve the right not to publish or refer to a 
submission whose author is not reliably identified. 
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